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Investing in Frog Ferry is investing in the Portland metro, and Oregon's economy. 

Think of the tourist interest and dollars it will attract to the region and State economy. 

For locals - think of traveling from Downtown to St. Johns in just 20 minutes! The 

benefits will accrue as the system becomes a true alternative for some residents, as 

well as a new attraction for visitors. Please support funding Frog Ferry in this 

legislation. Thank you. 


